                                     WIB report April 2025

A short report this month as it is also the AGM.
As we have been experiencing lovely warm weather unfortunately the plants suffer and all we seem to be doing is watering. 
We held our community litter pick around the McDonalds roundabout, it wasn’t very well supported but those who were there collected a huge number of bags along with various car parts.
In our last report we spoke about our plan on how we were going to approach vandalism, well nothing really happened but we have left a few surprises in the conifer trees.
The train for the 200 years of rail has arrived and is being put in place as we speak.
Last week Angela gave a presentation to the WI which was very successful.





